
Tree Commission Minutes of December 5, 2023 

 

Minutes of the October 3, 2023 meeting were approved as reported 

 

Unfinished Business: 

 The Commission recommended to contact the school to encourage them to plant pollinators at 

the new construction site.  Director Rosen also requested the commission’s input to introducing 

pollinators to the newly excavated site at Old City Lake. 

Requests of Commission Members: 

 Consider utilizing fire departments to burn prairie grasses this next year 

 

Motion to adjourn at 4:30PM 

 

Next meeting, February 6, 2024 @ 4:00PM in the KRC 

 


